
  PRECIOUS BLOOD 

   CATHOLIC CHURCH 
3306 Fenmore Street, Owensboro, KY 42301  

Website: Precious-blood.net. Phone: 270 684 6888 

 

TWENTY SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                                       SEPTEMBER 29th  2024                

  PRECIOUS BLOOD WELCOMES THESE NEW FAMILIES  WHO HAVE JOINED  

PRECIOUS BLOOD FROM MAY & JUNE 2024                                                                        

Pat & Donna May                                                   Andrew & Suzette Telli                                       
Christopher May                                                     Ronnie & Katie Royalty  

Brad & Sandra Hammers and Family                  Anne Alexander 

James Berry & Terri Embry and Family               Jeff & Kelly Husk  

Michael & Hanna McCarthy and Family  



          MASS  INTENTIONS: OCT.1ST –6TH 
 
Tues.    7:00a.m       Michael Garcia                                     
Wed      6:00p.m.     Mary June Cecil                           
Thurs    7:00a.m.      Earl Hayden                                      
Fri        12 :00p.m.   Terry Wahl                                     
Sat        5:00p.m.      Jeffrey Cecil                                    
Sun       8:00a.m.     Fr. Richard Powers                                     
10:30a.m.             OUR PARISH FAMILY 

               STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE                                             

Weekly Budget to Meet Expenses                  9,500.00  

Sept. 22nd                                                       8,338.89                                                                                                                                  

under/over  this week                                     -1,161.11 

under/over July 1,2024                                       -929.21                                                      

    BUILDING AND RENOVATION                     
Sept 22nd                                                      1075.00 

                                                                                                                                                              
Total Renovation fund                                    45,824.30                                                 

Katie Basham, Jamie Berry, Nelda Bickwermert, Kay  
Berry, Louis Beldotti, Lauren Bertke, Glen Bickwermert, 
Marvin Bickwermert, Larry Boswell, Christine Brown, 
Shirley Brown, Mary June Cecil, Shelby & Breanna Clark, 
Joseph Paul Clements, Tony Clayton, Rachel Ann Cline, 
Darrell Connor, Guy Connor, Goretti Coomes, Rosa 
Cruz,Tonie Denton, Shane Dickens, Huberta Edge, Bill 
Elder, Tim & Maude Fornes, Jesse Fulkerson, Angela Gen-
try, Terri Girten, Debby Glenn, Sheila Head,Terri Hen-
don,Tonya Hamilton’s friend, Charles Henderson, Adriana 
Hentz, Marie Hester,    Bob Holt, Heather Hudson, Willie 
Hudson, Lenox Hughes, Robert Jackson, June Johnson, 
Linda Jollay, Elaine Johnson,  Robert Johnson’s mother, 
Randall Jones, Deanna Kaminski, Kenny Kelley, Ruth and 
Kenny Kelly’s daughter, Mary Kittinger, Francie Lanham, 
Janet Lawrence, Bailey Lindsey, Theresa Lowe, Donna 
Mason, Evelyn Mattingly, Carolyn McDaniel, Mamie 
McDaniel’s great niece, Ray McDaniel, Barbara Magan, 
Jordan McIntosh, Charlene Meadows, Mary Miller’s son 
Charles Miller, Raden Poll,  Anna Carol Murphy & her 
daughter Oleta, Gary Murphy’s brother, Mary Murphy, Ka-
ren Osborne’s mother, Janie Payne, Mary Edna Payne, Phil 
Phelps, Sandra Posey, Tony Powers, Shirley Ralph, Mi-
chael Roach, Doris Schrecker, Tommy Schwartz, Mike 
Sims, Bob Slack, Ed Sullivan’s brother, Lillian Taylor, Eu-
gene and June Thompsons daughter Debra Peach,  Steve 
Tuttle, Dorothy Westerfield, Joey Westerfield, Dorothy 
Wathen and her daughter, and Kirsten Wood.  

              

 

 

Whether you are a first-time visitor or 
a returning parishioner, we are glad 
you are here! Welcome Packets with 
registration forms are available at 
both entrances. For more information 
about Precious Blood, please contact 

the office 270.684.6888. We would love to hear from 
you! 
OFFICE HOURS: M-TH 8-2pm & Friday 8-12pm   
SVDP OFFICE HOURS: M &TH 9-11am 

ASSISTED LIVING: Chautauqua: Nancy Best  Fern Terra: Clara 
Gilles.   Hillcrest: Marie Hester, Carmel Home: Doug Howard, 
Lois Sims and Rose McCarter.  Hermitage: Tommy Schwartz 



       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   WHO IS OUR MISSION PRIEST  
FR BILL GARROTT  

 Fr. Bill was born and raised in Hagerstown, Mary-
land and is the youngest of eight children. Fr. Bill 
entered the Order of Preachers (OP) in 1988 and 

was ordained in 1994. He has a master’s degree in 
spiritual theology from the Angelicum in Rome. He 
has served as a parochial vicar, campus minister and 

director of vocations, and has preached over 200 
parish missions throughout the United States and 

Canada using his powerful musical abilities. Fr. Bill 
is currently assigned to St. Dominic Priory in Wash-

ington, DC. The Mission begins on Sunday evening, September 29, at 6:30pm with 
Fr. Bill leading the rosary, and his talk will follow from 7pm – 8pm. He will also of-

fer Mass both Monday and Tuesday at 7am. There is complete mission schedule 
found on the front of this bulletin.  Childcare is also available each evening of the 

Mission, however our young people and teens are especially invited to come and en-
counter Jesus with this Mission experience.   

 
OUR DEEPEST SYMPATHY is extended to Stella Kaelin as she grieves the loss of her sis-
ter Martha Mae Pendleton, who died on September 16 and was laid to rest on September 21 
from St. Peter Parish, Stanley KY.  May she rest in peace.   
  
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT Beginning Wednesday, November 6 
we will be extending our hours of Eucharistic Adoration from 9am – 9pm. To sign up for an 
Adoration hour stop by the welcome table in the gathering space of our church. You may also 
call the parish office at 270-684-6888 and ask for Michelle Clancy.  

You may have noticed the in-
tercessory Prayer Request 
Cards on the table in the Gath-
ering Area of our church.  
Once a prayer request is made 

the cards will go into the prayer vase 
and then are being brought to our office 
where Ray Jones our Worship Leader is 
writing them up to add to our weekly 
Prayers, of the Faithful , as we ask God 
to answer our prayer. 

Pope Francis reminds us 
that married couples are an 
image of God to the world 
by their love for each other 
(Amoris Laetitia, “Joy of 
Love” #29). Grace Mar-
riage is an intentional, on-

going, small group approach to marriage enrich-
ment where couples spend time every 90 days in 
conversation focusing on their marriage. Pre-
cious Blood is excited to host this quarterly pro-
gram beginning this November! To learn more 
and register visit the parish Facebook page.  



CHURCH CLEANING FOR  SEPTEMBER:                                                                                                       
9/30 Nancy Boyle/ Kathy Hayden  

THANK YOU TO ALL THAT 
DONATE TIME TO KEEP OUR 

CHURCH LOOKING BEAUTIFUL. 

PRECIOUS BLOOD KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS HOST 
YARD SALE 
Last Saturday, the Knights of Columbus Council from our par-
ish hosted what Ed Sullivan, the Grand Knight of the council, 
said was their first ever yard sell. He told me that the council 
was trying to do new things to help raise money to assist in the 
bigger mission of the parish church.  
When the doors opened at 7 am, I was in the parish hall, and 
there were several people already there to shop. I even over-
heard one lady say that she was a yard sale enthusiast and that 
she had already been to two sales that morning and was off to 
another. I had to laugh when I heard her say to her husband, 
who was picking up a cup of coffee and a donut for the road, to 
“come on, because we are not here for breakfast, we are here to 
shop!”  

Many thanks to our Knights of Columbus who collected items, set up the sale, stayed 
throughout the day and sold, and then took down and cleaned up the space. You truly do a great 
job helping all of us with the great mission of our church to make disciples for all. 

 Pictured above are a few of the Knights who helped: Sean Borland, Ed Sullivan, and 
Mike Howard. But there many other Knights who worked to help make the day a success.      


Fr. Carl McCarthy       

          
 

  PASTORAL TEAM           
PASTOR: Fr. Carl McCarthy                     

carl.mccarthy@precious-blood.net 

DEACON: Mr. Jay VanHoosier 
Director of OCIA 

jay.vanhoosier@precious-blood.net                                                                                 
DEACON: Mr. Ken Bennett                   

ken.bennett@precious-blood.net                                  
Discipleship & Outreach 

WORSHIP & MUSIC: Ray Jones 
ray.jones@precious-blood.net 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: Helen Bennett 
Religious Ed Coordinator 

helen.bennett@precious-blood.net 

ADMINISTRATION: Michelle Clancy 
michelle.clancy@precious-blood.net 

MAINTENANCE: Ed Sullivan                      
ed.sullivan@precious-blood.net 

PHONE: 270-684-6888 

WEBSITE: precious-blood.net 

 Pray the Rosary for the Future  
of the Church 

The Avila Foundation invites you to a virtual 
gathering to pray the Rosary on Oct.1, 2024 
The Feast of St. Thérèse of the Child Jesus at                 
                          6:30 PM Central. 

Join Bishop Robert Barres, the Carmelite Sis-
ters of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, FOCUS mis-
sionaries and more as they lead thousands   
around the world in 
claiming Our Lady’s 
promised victory over 
the current darkness. 

SCAN HERE TO  

REGISTER 



 

 

 

9/30   Thomas & Sharleen Schwartz (47) 

10/1   Taylor & Kannetha Sturgeon (13)                                        
Brandon & Holly Ebelhar (19) 

10/3   Joe & Andrea Finley (15)                                                                  
Brian & Melissa Huebel  (9) 

10/5   Michael & Charlotte Powers (50)                          
Gerald & Lucy Gates(56)                                        
Brent & Katheleen McFadden (11) 

10/6   Diann & Tim Shock (51)                                             
Charles & Kathy Small (34) 

Please Pray for these, and all the married couples in 
our Parish.  

 

Monday, Sept. 30th                                                         
7am—Mission Mass                                                                      
Parish Mission begins. Rosary at 6:30 pm talk 
at 7pm—8pm  

Tuesday, Oct.1st                                                   
7am—Mission Mass                                                                         
Parish Mission w/ Rosary at 6:30pm talk at 
7pm– 8pm  

Wednesday, Oct. 2nd                                         
9am- Communion to the Homebound                                                               
5pm - Adoration & Confession                                               

6pm Mass                                                                                                       
6:45pm  -Instrumentalist Practice 

Thursday, Oct. 3rd -  7am-Mass                                                               

Friday, Oct. 4th   12pm-Mass  

Saturday, Oct. 5th —5pm-Mass with 
Confessions at 4pm 

Sunday,  Oct. 6th— 8:00 & 10:30am-Mass 

 

 

 

9/23 Weston Brown, Lillie Brown  

9/26 Ava Calvin  

9/30 Jarred Jones, Jillian Newton, Vickie Osborne 

10/2 Charlotte Hurley, John Morris, Briley Powers 

10/3 Paige Stewart 

10/4 McKinley Huebel, Raymond Barham, Daisy Rae 
Johnson, Don Keller, Evelyn Mattingly  

10/6 Erin Borland, Kathleen Chino, Klaudia Hayden  

THANK YOU—The family of Betty Mullen Barr, 
would like to thank the entire Parish Family for their 

kindness, prayers and thoughtfulness during the this dif-
ficult time.  Special thanks to Fr. Carl, Fr. Suneesh, Ray 
Jones and the choir,  Christine Stanfel, the bereavement 

committee and the men’s club.                                                                                     
- Dot & Bobby Lomax 

 

 

 

 

Safe Environment The safety of our children is the responsibility of every Chris-
tian. Anyone aware of the abuse of a person under the age of eighteen is required by 

law to report this to the proper state authorities contact the Commonwealth Attor-
ney’s 270-685-8429; local law enforcement at 270 -687-8888 OPD or Daviess 

County Sherriff’s Dept at 270-685-8444; or the Kentucky Child Abuse Hotline (toll-
free: 1-877-597- 2331). To report abuse to the diocese, current or past, by anyone 
acting in the name of the Church (paid or volunteer), call Scott Ingram Assistance 

Coordinator 270-852-8380.  


